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Purpose of Agenda Item 

This report is to provide information for the Committee to review and make an assessment 
of progress against the agreed recommendations of the Voice of the Child and Young 
Person Inquiry 6 months on. 
 
The Committee is asked to: 
1. Assess current progress against the recommendations. 
2. Delegate the assigning of the RAG status (based on the grading showing in appendix 1) 
to the Chairman following the meeting.  
 
 

Background 

During September and October 2016, the Select Committee undertook an in depth inquiry 
to help them understand how easy it is for children and young people to provide their views 
to the Council and to consider the extent to which their views are acted upon so that 
services are commissioned and delivered most appropriately to address their needs. 
 
Following the inquiry, eight recommendations were submitted to Cabinet in January 2017.  
All the recommendations were agreed fully or in part.  
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Summary 

Progress of implementation against each of the recommendations is provided in 
appendix 1 
 
Next steps 

A further report on the progress of implementing the recommendations will be brought back 

to the Committee 12 months after the inquiry in February 2018. 


